
 

 

Teesdale Primary School Parents’ Club 

 Hot Cross Bun Day  
Tuesday 26th March 2024 

       

The Parents’ Club will be holding a ‘Hot Cross Bun Day’ in the last week of 

term. Please complete and return the order form by Wednesday 20th 

March with the correct money in a labelled envelope or money bag. 

Do not send loose money. No late orders will be accepted as we need to 

advise quantity to the bakery on Thursday.  One order form per student. 

 

STRICTLY NO LATE ORDERS 

PLEASE 

 

Name:   _________ 

 

Homegroup:  _________ 

 

 

 Cost per bun $2.50 

                  

  Please select quantity: 

 

 Traditional Hot Cross Bun with fruit    $_______ 

  

GLUTEN FREE Hot Cross Bun     $_______ 

 

With butter? Please tick the box.    

 

   DON’T FORGET YOUR TICKETS TO ENTER OUR  

EASTER BASKET RAFFLE  

          See flyer over page for more details 

 

Qty 

$1.00 each - Total amount tickets:           $_______ 

 

 

Total Amount Enclosed:                     $_______ 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

DRAWN THURSDAY 28th MARCH                        

2:15 PM AT ASSEMBLY 


